
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NSW Department of Primary Industries 
Level 11, 323 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 

Tel: 02 9934 0804  landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

OUT16/15213 
 
Ms Fiona Gibson 
Modification Assessments, Planning Services 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Gibson 
 

DPI response to request for comment on proposed Modification to 
Warehouse and Distribution Facilties at Oakdale Central (Lots 1C, 2B & 3) 

(SSD 6078 MOD 5) 
 
I refer to your email dated 22 March 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries in respect 
to the above matter. Comment has been sought from DPI Water, Agriculture and Lands. 
DPI comments are as follows.  Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
DPI has no comment on the proposed modification. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 


